
Hi, 
 
I would like to respond to your consultation on whether the amount of audio 
description should be increased or not. I strongly believe it should be 
increased to 20% for all digital channels. As someone with a visual impairment 
I think there should be as much audio description as possible in order for 
people with a visual impairment to have as much access to information on 
programmes as possible. I hope this option will be supported by you. 
 
If you are publishing the results of the consultation I am happy for my name 
to be on the list of consultees. 
 

 


